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Addigreen Technology is a manufacturer and distributor of fuel catalyst intended for use in gasoline and 
diesel combustion engines. We are issuing this statement to clarify information pertaining to requirements 
by the United States Environmental Protection Agency (“EPA”) for certain fuel additives to be registered 
with the EPA under Title 40 (“Protection of Environment”) CFR Part 79 (“Registration of Fuels and Fuel 
Additives”). 
 
The EPA mandates registration for fuel additive products only if they are to be utilized in motor vehicle 
engines intended to be driven on roads and highways. This requirement is valid for both gasoline and 
diesel fuel operated motor vehicles intended for on-road use by passenger and transport vehicles. 
 
§79.31   Additives. 
(a) All additives produced or sold for use in motor vehicle gasoline and/or motor vehicle diesel fuel are 
hereby designated. The Act defines the term “motor vehicle” to mean any self-propelled vehicle designed 
for transporting persons or property on a street or highway. For purposes of this registration, however, 
additives specifically manufactured and marketed for use in motorcycle fuels are excluded. 
 
It is clear from EPA guidance under Title 40 and the Clean Air Act that the following products are 
excluded from EPA registration requirements: 
 

• A fuel or fuel additive marketed solely for use off-road, such as non-road diesel or a fuel additive 
solely for use in marine engines, industrial equipment, farming equipment, diesel generators 
(gen-sets), or other non-road commercial combustion engines. 

• An on-road fuel that is not gasoline or diesel, such as E85 or compressed natural gas. 
 
Addigreen Technology currently produces and offers for sale catalyst products intended only for 
commercial use in off-road vehicles, marine operations, generators, and industrial equipment. Under the 
provisions set forth under the EPA guidance and regulations, these products are not required to be 
registered with the EPA. 
 
Addigreen Technology does not currently sell or offer for sale catalyst products intended for use in 
passenger motor vehicles designated for over-the-road use. However, Addigreen Technology has filed the 
appropriate registration documentation with the EPA to obtain the appropriate EPA registration and 
certification that will allow us to sell and market to the consumer market in the future.  
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